Office of Inspector General

U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Washington, DC 20528
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October 28, 2005

MEMORANDUM FOR: Hurricane Katrina Disaster Relief Oversight
Committees and Subcommittees

FROM: RicHard L. Skinner
Inspector General

SUBJECT: PCIE Homeland Security Biweekly Report: Hurricane Katrina
Oversight

Attached is the first President’s Council on Integrity and Efficiency (PCIE) Biweekly Interagency
Homeland Security Roundtable Report on Hurricane Katrina Oversight. We are working to improve
the data presentation, as well as to ensure that the data is accurate and consistent. In addition, data
from additional OIGs will be included in future reports. This report includes the statistics provided
to the DHS OIG, but we believe there was some confusion in regard to some of the data fields. Asa
result, there is likely to be some inaccuracies in this report. We will clear up any confusion in future
reports.

Should you have any questions, please call me, or your staff may contact Matt Jadacki, Assistant
Inspector General for Katrina Oversight, at 202-254-4100.



